Note to Reviewer of OMB 1220-0141

The Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) is submitting a non-substantive change for OMB
1220-0141. No substantive changes to the Information Collection Request (ICR) are
being made. Rather, the BLS is changing the ICR from a standard collection to a generic
collection within ROCIS.



